
For More Information 
 

                  www.tahoecitypud.com                                www.nltra.org  
                    530-583-3796                                             530-581-8700 
 

 

   Tahoe City Public Utility District 

What should we do with the old 
Tahoe City Fire Station? 

 
 

*************** 

You’re invited to 
TCPUD & NLTRA Joint Board Meeting 

& Public Workshop 
 

Mon. 10/17, 2011 --- 6pm at Granlibakken  
                           

 
 

Meeting Overview: 
 Background presentation on the site by “West Commons ” Steering 

Committee 
 Alternatives/options for exciting future of Tahoe City site--Presentation 

by Consultants on concepts for the site  
 Q & A Period 
 Public Comments-Share your input  

 

Food will be available  


